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SVP-98-063

February 27 1998

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Change of Commitment Date

tJis'C Docket Numbsrs 50-254 and 50-265

Reference: (a) E. S. Kraft (Comed) letter SVP-98-005 to US NRC, dated,

i

January 22,1998

(b) NRC Inspection Report Numbers 50-254/97014 and
t

50-265/97014

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the change of a committed due date in the
response to the Notice of Violation contained in the submitted reference.

in the station's response, the station made the following commitment:

Engineering will review all test procedures for similar instances of Test

Director recorded Acceptance Criteria. Procedures identified by this
review will receive an additional NTS tracking number to require a
procedure revision to include an Independent Verification of the
Acceptance Criteria. (NTS iter.: 254-100-97-01404.05, due
February 16,1998).

The station is changing the due date of this item to September 18,1998. Due to the
shutdown cf both units, the Post Fire Safe Shutdown Improvement Program, the A/E
Inspection Support, the prior to startup activities for both units, as well as other

Engineering priorities, this commitment will not be completed by its original due date.
This change will allow the station to ensure a complete and conscientious product from
this review. i
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USNRC
SVP-98-063 2 February 25,1998

If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer them to
hir. Charles Peterson, Regulatory Affairs hianager, at (309) 654-2241, ext. 3609.

Respectfully,

64. . .

E. S. Kraft, J
Site Vice President *

Quad Cities Station

'

cc: A. B. Beach, Regional Administrator, Region 111
R. M. Pulsifer, Project hianagei, NRR
C. G. hiiller, Senior Resi. lent Inspector, Quad Cities
W. D. Leech, hiidAmerican Energy Company
D. C. Tubbs, hiidAmerican Energy Company
F. A. Spangenberg, Regulatory Affairs hianager, Dresden
INPO Records Center
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety, IDNS
DCD License (both electron 9 and hard copies)
hl. E. Wagner, l.icensings Comed
SVP Letter Fih
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